STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
TONEY ANAYA 1000 RI0 BRAZDS ROAD

GOVERNOR AZTEC. NEW MEXICO 87410
1505) 334-6178

January 24, 1983

Mr. Paul Slayton
P. 0. Box 1936
Roswell NM 88701

Re: Bullseye #5, K-18-16N-9W
Bullseye #6, K-18-16N-9W
.Bullseye #2, N-18-16N-9W
Bullseye #9, 0-18-16N-9W
Bullseye #8, D-19-16N-9W

Dear Mr. Slayton;

This office requested C-104's showing operator change from
Fairfax Exploration on October 28, 1981. We have had no response
from your company. If you have taken over operation of the
entire lease you are directed to file these forms immediately.

If Fairfax is still the operator please state so as soon as
possible. Also, we have not received C-115's on these wells
since August, 1981.

Your application to re-enter and deepen the Elmer H. White
Walker Dome 16-10 #1 has expired and is hereby cancelled.

Yours truly,
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Charles Gholson
Deputy Inspector
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cc: Richard Stamets
Perry Pearce
Reading File
Operator File
.Well Files




